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The Local has available to our members 
“Essential Service Provider” T-shirts to 
wear as recognition for your dedication to 
the public and the mission of the U. S. 
Postal Service. 

As an Essential Service Provider you 
provide services that are absolutely 
necessary, even during a pandemic. You 
help to maintain the health and welfare of 
the municipality. Without essential service 
providers, sickness, poverty, violence, and 
chaos would likely result. 

The shirts are $12.00 ea. 
To get a shirt please contact your Union 
Steward or the Union Office at 210-271-0853 
and a shirt will be made available to you. 

Quantity and sizes are limited so order your 
shirts early to ensure availability 

 
 
 


